[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention Caledonia Board Members,

Although unable to attend tonight’s meeting, I would like to you to consider adding a referendum question for the April ballot regarding interest in support of creating a Caledonia School District. 

Thank-you!

Theresa Marie Rivers
1129 Kilbride Drive
Caledonia, WI





